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UPCOMING EVENTS:UPCOMING EVENTS:
Fri 24 May

Assembly - T/1 Colling

Mon 27 - 31 May
National Reconciliation Week

Wed 29 May
Read Write Inc Parent Information
Evening Early Years Reading

Fri 31 May
800m races 

      10yrs – 12yrs - 8:30 - 9:15am

Tue 4 June
Kids in Space  showcase day excursion

Thu 6 June
Year 6 Orientation to Middle School Day

Fri 7 June
Sports Day

Dear Families, 
The dry season has finally kicked in over the last week. The
weather outside has been fresh, which has been great for our
morning fitness activities. It also means that inside, it does get
a little cooler in the air-conditioning this time of the year. It is
important to ensure that children bring a jumper or jacket
they can use in the classroom. The colder weather also brings
an increase in colds and the flu. Please remember to notify the
office if your child is away.

On Friday, May 10, our early years classes celebrated their
mums at their annual Mother’s Day Spa. The classrooms were
abuzz with nail painting, massages, afternoon tea and crafts.
There was even an opportunity for mums to relax with a face
mask!  



Wagaman Primary School acknowledges the traditional custodians
of the land on which we learn, the Larrakia people. We respect their
Elders, past, present and emerging. 

Wagaman Primary School acknowledges the traditional custodians
of the land on which we learn, the Larrakia people. We respect their
Elders, past, present and emerging. 

Thank you, to everyone who came along. We hope
our Wagaman mums enjoyed their pampering. A big
thank you, to our wonderful early years teachers for
organising this event. Our preschoolers also
celebrated their mums by holding a special breakfast
the following Monday. 

May 10 was also Walk Safely to School Day. This annual event is in its 25th year and
encourages children to walk and commute safely to school. It’s important that we
walk safely to school, every day! It has been great to hear from our community that
our students are doing the right thing when walking near and crossing roads. This
week, I acknowledged some of these students with Way to Go tickets for doing the
right thing. If you have an appreciation to share, please come in and let us know. 

Last Friday, we had groups of our primary students participate in an AFL
Gala Day and the Redball Tennis event. It was great to hear our students
showing the Wagaman Way! The NT School of Sport has provided us
with some special certificates which recognise exceptional movement
skills, enjoyment and motivation, knowledge of rules and safety., respect
and leadership and having a positive mindset during sport. Teachers
have nominated students and I will present these special certificates at
tomorrow’s assembly.

On Wednesday, classes stopped to join in National Simultaneous
Storytime. Every year a picture book, written and illustrated by an
Australian author and illustrator, is read simultaneously in libraries
and schools around the country. This year’s book was Bowerbird
Blues by Aura Parker. Mrs Wong organises a special reading in the
library with our early years, with some familiar faces acting out the
story.  

Next week is National Reconciliation Week. It is a time dedicated to
building positive, respectful relationships and celebrating
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander culture. The theme for 2024 is
‘Now More Than Ever.’ We will share our learning in our socials,
next week.  

On Thursday, May 30, wear yellow and bring a gold coin. Money
raised will support Children’s Ground. You can donate to our
fundraising page by clicking the image. 
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Next Wednesday, we are inviting families to an information
evening to learn more about reading in the early years. The
session hosted by Ms Colling and Ms Kate will share tips on
reading at home with your child/ren and give more information
about Read Write Inc Phonics, which is a systematic, synthetic
phonics program we have introduced in our early years classes
this year. We encourage parents to bring your child/ren with you,
as they will have the opportunity to show you how and what
they are learning to read. 

Our Sports Day is fast approaching. Next
Friday, we will hold the 800m races for
children aged 10, 11 and 12 years. In Week 8,
on Friday, June 7, we will hold our main
events. The canteen will be having a sausage
sizzle on this day. The normal menu will not
be on offer. Student order forms will go home
this week. Please return order forms by the
Wednesday of Week 8. There is an option for
families to order using the Spriggy School app
by clicking on ‘Events’ but this does have an
additional fee. Keep an eye on Seesaw for
updates about Sports Day.       

I look forward to seeing families at our reading information evening next Wednesday.

Kind Regards,
Dane Russell
Acting Principal



Our attendance is tracking
at 89% for the year to date.
Well done to 3/4 Fulton, 4/5
Bevan and 5/6 Vavlas who
continue to have
attendance above 90%.
Keep up the great efforts.

Last week, Mrs Horne
had a baby girl, Liliya. 
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We had the opportunity to
ask Dr Karl some questions

related to our learning
about Space.

Miss Kerry gives us extra
support in literacy and

mathematics.

In Maths, we have
been learning to

match fractions and
percentages using

materials.

We have been using Makers Empire to
create 3D designs and models.

We have been making
telescopes using paper.

In maths groups, we have
been learning to use

decimals and percentages
with Miss Julie-Anne.
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Mother’s
Day Spa



AFL Gala Day /
Redball Tennis

National Simultaneous
Storytime
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We would like to remind families of the
importance of making the voluntary parent
contribution to Wagaman Primary School.
 

Your contribution is essential in supporting the
educational programs and initiatives that make
our school a safe and positive learning
environment for all students.

Last year, funds were spent on improving the
security of our school. We now have a new fence
at the front of our school that has helped to
enhance the safety of our students. 

We thank our families, for their ongoing support.

$2,000$2,000

So far this year, our families
have contributed $3770.

So far this year, our families
have contributed $3770.
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SCHOOL NOTICESSCHOOL NOTICES

Get your entires in!Get your entires in!
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https://www.darwin.nt.gov.au/libraries/kids-and-teens/young-territory-author-awards

